

## **ENVIRONMENTAL DIVISION**

630-407-6767

www.dupagecounty.gov/environmental

## **MEMORANDUM**

To: Sheila Rutledge, Chair

**Environmental Committee Members** 

From: Joy Hinz, Environmental & Sustainability Programs Manager

Date: July 1, 2025

Re: 2025 Switch Together Update

The County has been working with the Citizens Utility Board, Midwest Renewable Energy Association, iChoosr and other northeastern Illinois local governments on the Switch Together program. The spring/early summer program launched in April with decisions due by the end of June. During this session, 93 households accepted their offers. Installations are ongoing and to date, the program has resulted in 111 installations, or 1,107 kW added solar capacity in DuPage County.

The Fall 2025 cohort will launch July  $3^{rd}$  with the goal of contracts being finalized by September  $30^{th}$  and installations by December  $31^{st}$  to maximize eligibility for tax credits.